
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 

2017 GENERAL CONSULTING SERVICES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR CONSULTANT SERVICES 

January 12, 2017 
This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated below.  Only 

these items alter the Bid Documents.  Any verbal discussions or responses are hereby 

declared null and void.   

 

Clarifications to the Bid Documents:   
 

The City of Auburn reserves the right to advertise for the services listed within the RFQ 

in the event that the City feels the project warrants it.   

 


